
 

 

Bingo 
 

 

Star Skate families are required to 

volunteer for one bingo night as 

part of the club commitment 

policy.  BUT those that volunteer 

for multiple dates will earn credits 

toward their child’s skating.  This 

is a great opportunity for you to 

save on registration fees and do 

your part for the club.  ALL 

CanSkate parents are welcome to 

participate as well.  Bingo is 

located at 215 Mississaga St E 

(Royal Canadian Legion). Please 

arrive at 5:15 pm.   

 

Please contact Tina at 

ofscbingo@gmail.com and 

register to volunteer on Uplifter 

through the club’s website. 

 

Upcoming dates: 

June 30th 

July 28th 

 

Facebook 
Please message any pictures of 

your skater during sessions 

and at competitions to the 

club’s Facebook page if you 

would like to see them posted 

or email them to Shawna at 

ofscnewletter@gmail.com.   
 

 

 

Pictures for Overtime Magazine 

The Orillia Figure Skating Club has been publishing articles in the 

Overtime magazine for some time now.  If you have pictures of 

your skater or a story that you would like to share, please email 

them to Leslie at ofscpublicity@gmail.com.    
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2018-2019 Board of Directors 

We are pleased to introduce to you the Orillia Figure 

Skating Club Board of Directors for 2018-2019: 

 Amanda Frankum (President) 

 Lori Irwin (Vice President/Ice & Pro) 

 Shawna Tinney (Treasurer) 

 Kiera Gagnon (Secretary) 

 Jayme Zwiers (Test Chair) 

 Natasha Grozell (Fundraising) 

 Tina Martell (Bingo) 

 Leslie Woodley (Publicity) 

 Shawna Rowe (Facebook/Newsletter) 

 Erin Shami (Music/PAs) 

 Melissa Elliott (Policies/Properties) 

 Tracey Zwiers (Coach Representative) 

 Leanne Young (Past President) 

 
 

 

 

OFSC Golf Tournament 

This is one final reminder that we will be hosting our 3rd Annual Golf 

Tournament this upcoming Saturday, June 23rd; tourney starts at 1 p.m. with a 

putting contest beforehand. 

 

We are still looking for a few single players to complete some of our foursomes. It 

is $125 per golfer and the deadline to express interest is Wednesday June 20th, 

2018 at 4 p.m.  Contact Jayme directly: jayme@orilliapronet.com or at 705-330-

5609. 

 

Dinner only tickets (steak dinner) are available for $25 each; please contact Jayme 

by noon on Wednesday, June 20th, 2018 to reserve your spot. 

 

Many thanks for your support of our club and our on-going fundraising efforts! 
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Lovable Labels 

Orillia Figure Skating Club will receive 20% of 

all orders place through our fundraising site 

www.orilliafsc.lovablelabels.ca.  Lovable labels 

are great for labelling those easy to lose items 

for SUMMER CAMPS, sporting equipment, 

skating outfits, toys and so much more.  Be sure 

to share this website with all your family and 

friends. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please remember to like us on Facebook (Orillia 

Figure Skating Club) and follow us on Twitter 

(Orillia FSC) 

Orillia Matters 
Orillia Matters is Orillia’s newest online 

NEWS!!!  They support OFSC by posting skaters 

of the month and competition results.  Please 

visit their website www.orilliamatters.com and 

like them on Facebook. 

 

SKATER of the MONTH 

 

Ashley Allen is 16 years old 

and skates on the Gold 

session at the Orillia Figure 

Skating Club. Ashley was 

recently named the Skater of 

the Month for June and the 

Skater of the Year for her 

success in competition and 

tests passed throughout the 

year. Ashley has completed 

her Gold skills, and is 

currently working on her 

Senior Silver Free skate and 

Gold dances. She is coached 

by Tracey Zwiers. Ashley 

attends Patrick Fogarty 

Catholic High School where 

she participates in the school 

band. 

Growing Stars 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Well done Little Stars for 

    a great skating season!  

    Congrats to Brooke  

    Hollebek who is the 

    OFSC CanSkater of the year 

    and nominated for Skate 

    Canada CanSkater of the

    year.  Tracey Zwiers is  

    nominated for Skate  

    Canada  Club Coach of the 

    year.    
Skate  

http://www.orilliafsc.lovablelabels.ca/
http://www.orilliamatters.com/


 

Skate Ontario Nominations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Skate Ontario Volunteer Coach - Markus Leminen 

Skate Ontario Program Assistant – Zack Frankum 

Skate Ontario StarSkater – Jenna Lee 

Skate Ontario Officials - Jayme Zwiers 

 

 

 

 

Star Skate Champion 

 

 

Zack Frankum 

was named the 

2018 Star Skate 

Champion of  

the Year for  

Star 7 Men! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Session Awards 

Most Improved Bronze skater - Zlata Zaitseva 

Most improved Silver skater - Megan Woodley 

Most improved Gold skaters - 

Zack Frankum and Hailey Irwin (TIE!) 

 

Bronze Skater of the Year - Brynn Warnaar 

Silver Skater of the Year - Anastasia Baillie 

Gold skater of the Year - Ashley Allen 

Bronze Spirit Award - Lenna Elliott 

Silver Spirit Award - Isabella McCallum 

Gold Spirit Award - Delaney Wellman 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

President’s Trophy 

This trophy is awarded for 

dedication to skating and 

club activities; and for 

showing continual 

improvement in skating. This 

year's recipient is a skater 

who has demonstrated 

excellence, commitment to 

our sport and displays a 

strong character both on and 

off the ice. This young skater 

has had a successful 

competition season. She is a 

dedicated Program Assistant 

who shares her love of 

skating with our young 

skaters; and is a role model 

for many of our up and 

coming figure skaters. Jenna 

Lee is the recipient. 

 

 

 


